
Ref: GL  55 /2018 

 

31 October, 2018 

Subject: Notification of the change of Company’s URL 

Attention: The President 

  The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

Group Lease Public Company Limited (The Company) would like to inform about the change of the 

Company’s URL from https://grouplease.co.th to the new URL: https://grouplease.international  in 

order to be able to access our global network more easily and efficiently with an effect from 1 

November, 2018. 

 

Please be informed accordingly. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr. Tatsuya Konoshita 

Chief Executive Officer 

 

  

https://grouplease.co.th/
https://www.grouplease.international/

